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January 18, 2019

His Excellency Charles Baker

Governor

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

State House, Room 360

Boston, MA 02133

Secretary Michael Heffernan

Executive Office for Administration and Finance

State House, Room 373

Boston, MA 02133

Vice Chair Joan Lovely

Senate Ways and Means Committee

State House, Room 212

Boston, MA 02133

Chairperson

House Ways and Means Committee

State House, Room 243

Boston, MA 02133

Mr. Michael Hurley

Senate Clerk

State House, Room 335

Boston, MA 02133

Mr. Steve James

House Clerk

State House, Room 145

Boston, MA 02133

Dear Governor Baker, Secretary Heffernan, Vice Chair Lovely, House Ways and Means Chair, Mr. Hurley

and Mr. James:

As required by Chapter 7A § 12(c) of the Massachusetts General Laws, the Comptroller's Office is
required to submit the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) for the fiscal year ended June 30,
2018. The Comptroller's Office is filing this report today.

If you have any questions please contact me at 617.973.2315.

Sincerely,

Thomas G. Shack, III, Esq.

Comptroller of the Commonwealth


